
   

                                    

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

September 22, 2023 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners held a special meeting on Friday,  September 22, 2023, at 9:30 a.m. for the 

purpose of discussing non-elected personnel with the reason of conducting interviews for the Solid Waste 

Director.  Commissioners Brent Beck, Keith Roe, and Ed Duskie were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, 

was present for the meeting.  

 

Keith Roe moved to go into executive session for 20 minutes beginning at 9:55 a.m. to discuss non-elected 

personnel for the purpose of interviewing the Solid Waste Director applicant. Ed Duskie seconded the motion. 

Motion passed unanimously. Regular session resumed at 10:15 with no action taken. 

 

Ed Duskie moved to go into executive session for 20 minutes beginning at 10:15 a.m.to discuss non-elected 

personnel for the purpose of interviewing the Solid Waste Director applicant. Brent Beck seconded the motion. 

Motion passed unanimously. Regular session resumed at 10:40 a.m. with no action taken.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 a.m. 

  

__________________________________   ___________ __________________________ 

Ed Duskie, Member      Brent Beck, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Keith Roe, Vice-Chairman 

 


